
RFP Number 25-005 

Police Department Evidence Room Renovation Project 

Addendum published April 16, 2025 4:05 p.m. 

 
If was brough to staff’s attention by the Belton Assistant Fire Marshal, the following additional 
work that will need to be included in the RFP response.  
 
Under “Project Description”  

Tap into the existing sprinkler line and run a 4-foot section of sprinkler pipe through the 
12-foot wall, installing a sprinkler head outside of the newly created room.  
 
Would you like to schedule an appointment to see the room? Additional Questions?  
 
Contact Lt. Dan Davis by April 27, 2025.  
E-Mail ddavis@beltonpd.org (preferred) 
Telephone 816-348-4497 
 
If there are additional findings or questions submitted, another addendum may be published. It is 
the responsibility of the contractor to view addendums. All addendums will be published by 
April 28, 2025. 
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